
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – January 2025 

Hi BDTHC members, 

We had our Christmas party at the Grotto Pizza 
place on December 9, 2024!  
   
Everyone who attended had a good time with 
lots of good food and friendship. No real 
meeting on this night.  So most info will be from 
the Jan. 2025 meeting.  

We met on January 13, 2025 with 12 members 
present.  
   
We would like to thank Nick Bidding for supplying the refreshments.  Pat Bidding 
has the honor of bringing them to the February meeting!!!  
   
New yearly meeting times will be 3pm second Monday of the month unless 
stated otherwise.  At our usual place.  
   
I now have the changes for the hunt flier and will make them and post it on our 
web site.    
   
Finds of the Month for December 2024:  Jewelry  Ring   Nick Bidding  
   
End of the year winners for finds of the month were:  Jewelry --Nick Bidding  
   
                                                                                     Coins---Mike Mazur  
   
                                                                                      Misc.---Mike Mazur  
   
Next meeting will be on February 10, 2025 at 3pm at our usual place.  I hope 
every one can make it.   
   

"The Penn Pointer"



I have also received the dates that Sheryl picked for the Spring Picnic Hunt. Here 
they are  April 26, 2025,  May 3, 2025,  or June 7, 2025.  So think about 
them and we will decide at our next meeting.   
  
That’s all for now, Happy Detecting. 

President BDTHC 
By Derr


